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11 March 2104
Dear Colleagues
RFU ADULT COMPETITION REVIEW 
Please find attached a copy of the Adult Competition Review Group final report and recommendations, together with the supporting appendices.  The review group have worked over a two year period and engaged with a wide range of stakeholders in producing their report and the recommendations contained within it. There have been extensive consultation opportunities and people right across the game have contributed. The group have had the task of bringing together a range of conflicting views into a set of recommendations that they believe best serve the changing needs of our diverse game. Behind the recommendations lies extensive research and we urge you to read the report in its entirety and not be tempted to simply jump to the recommendations. 

The report contains an illustration of what league structures may look like down to Level 5 (based on league positions at end of season 2012/13) and work is ongoing to develop detailed models below this. Similarly work is ongoing to develop illustrations of the associated reductions in travel time and distance. Both of these will be circulated to you as soon as possible after we have received them. 

Responsibility for deciding league structures lies with the RFU Council and, hence, your 2 Gloucestershire representatives, Simon Collyer-Bristow and Nigel Gillingham, on the RFU Council will be asked to vote on the recommendations. It is intended that the report and recommendations will debated and voted upon at the RFU Council meeting on Fri 11 Apr 14.
Both of us are willing to hear the views of Gloucestershire clubs, directors of rugby, head coaches, senior players and any other individuals / rugby organisations who wish to comment. Combination meetings will be an ideal opportunity for clubs to express their views to us, and 4 of the 5 Combinations have meetings scheduled during the period 26 Mar until 9 Mar 14 – in advance of the RFU Council meeting.  We are also willing to listen to views and comments by telephone or by email.  To that end, our contact details are given below.
Throughout the review process the recommendations have been tested against the principles identified within the report and clearly, should they be accepted, the necessary work will then be initiated within the Competitions Sub Committee and Governance Standing Committee to develop the necessary regulations to ensure effective implementation from 2015/16 season.

	SIMON COLLYER-BRISTOW

Email: scb@crfc.co.uk
Mobile: 07765 025849
	NIGEL GILLINGHAM

Email: nigelgillingham@virgin.net
Mobile: 0780 3452358
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County Office: Old Stone Cottage, Orange End, Inglestone Common, Badminton, South Glos, GL9 1BP

Tel:  01454 299215      Email:  cb-honsec-glos@therfu.com
Website:  http://clubs.rfu.com/CLUBS/portals/GloucestershireRFUCB      Registered No:  IP29240R


